
SUMMER EVENTS '23

Our whole school trip for this term will be to

BeWilderwood in Cheshire on 12th July. 

School will cover the cost of the coaches for the trip.

We will be asking for £10 donation from parents for

each child. 

More details will follow nearer the time.

Sport's Day 

Friday 23rd June

Following a review of sports day last year we have made some

changes to how the day will be organized. The changes will

also ensure that all children can take part in more races. 

Parents are invited to join us for the traditional races at the

following times:

Years 5 and 6 - 9.15am 

Years 3 and 4 - 10.45am 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 - 1.45pm 

On this day children are to come into school wearing their PE

kit. They can wear either the normal plain white T shirt or a

plain t-shirt of their colour team with their black shorts and

white sports socks. We will send out reminders about which

colour team your child is in (it will be the same as last year). 

Visits to new classes
will take place on
Monday 3rd and

Tuesday 4th July. 

 
 

Please remember to send your
child into school every day with
a water bottle, sun hat and sun

cream already applied. 
children may bring in sunglasses
and extra sun cream to apply a

top up if needed. 



Year 6 Leavers Events 
 

Leaver's Service at Liverpool

Cathedral - parents are welcome

at the Cathedral from 12.45pm

with the service starting at 1pm.

 Leaver's Assembly in school

1.45pm. Four tickets will be

available per Year 6 family(these

will be sent out the week before).

This will be followed by

refreshments and cake for all the

children and their families.    

Enterprise Fair
 

Monday 17th July. Stalls will be

open from 2pm. More details

will follow nearer to the

event. 

End of school year reports will

be sent out on Monday 17th

July. 

On our last day of term we

finish at 1.15pm. 

Courage is our
Christian Value for this

half term. 


